LEGAL ADVERTISEMENT

INTERCITY TRANSIT

REQUEST FOR BIDS #2128
COACH REPLACMENT DESTINATION SIGNS

Intercity Transit, the public transportation provider in Thurston County, Washington, is seeking Bids from qualified firms interested in providing replacement destination signs for eight (8) coaches.

Solicitation documents for this project are available online through Washington’s Electronic Business Solution (WEBS) located at https://fortress.wa.gov/ga/webs/.  

Sealed Bids are due no later than October 28, 2021, at 11:00 a.m. (PT). 

Please contact Katie Cunningham, Procurement Coordinator, by phone at (360) 705-5837 or email at kcunningham@intercitytransit.com with any questions regarding this solicitation.

Intercity Transit is committed to maximum utilization of minority, women and disadvantaged businesses, and small businesses. All businesses are encouraged to apply.  
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